
Palm Beach Polo Club & Preserve 

Employee Holiday Fund 
 

 
 

November 25, 2024 

 

Dear fellow resident, 

  

We would like to establish the tradition of contributing to the newly established 

Palm Beach Polo POA Employee Holiday Fund. The fund will provide a method to 

express our appreciation to the Club’s employees and security staff, many of 

whom you may seldom meet, but whose services are a vital part of the seamless 

functioning of the Club. The excellence of our staff is what provides the foundation 

of our unique community. 

  

The Employee Holiday Fund will bolster employee morale and will be distributed 

impartially to the employees. With the rising cost of living, we are hoping the fund 

will ease the stress the holidays place on families that are less prosperous.  

 

Our employees have always been thankful for the opportunity to work for us and 

will be most grateful for any amount received this year. Please submit your 

contribution to the Club no later than December 15th so that we may distribute 

the bonus to the employees before Christmas. 

 

Thank you and have a healthy, happy, and peaceful holiday season. 

 

Andrew Carduner 

President 

On Behalf of The Board of Directors 



Palm Beach Polo Club & Preserve 

Employee Holiday Fund 

 
 

 

I wish to contribute the following amount: 

 

$ 20.00 _______ 

$ 30.00 _______ 

$ 50.00 _______ 

$100.00 _______ 

Other $ _______ 

 

Check contributions payable to Palm Beach Polo POA can be made by using this 

form mailed to the Polo House at the address below or it may be hand delivered 

to the Polo House. 

 

 

Palm Beach Polo POA 

11585 Polo Club Road 

Wellington, FL 33414 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


